

THE UNITED MINEWORKERS' FEDERATION OF AUSTRALIA

(Division of the Construction, Forestry, Mining and Energy Union) (Incorporating the Federal & State Registered Unions)

Northern District Branch

67A Aberdare Road, Cessnock 2325 P.O. Box 364, Cessnock 2325 ABN 80 814 987 748

President: Peter Jordan

Phone: (02) 4990 7600 Fax: (02) 4991 1595

Email: umw@unitedmineworkers.org.au

Secretary: Grahame Kelly

Mr Paul Freeman, Planner Department of Planning GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: plan comment@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Colin

RE: REVIEW OF ENVIRONMENT ASSESSMENT – STRATFORD EXTENSION PROJECT SSD-4966

Please find attached the CFMEU Northern District Branch's Submission in relation to the abovementioned matter.

The Union welcomes the opportunity to commence on the Stratford Extension Project.

Should you have any questions concerning the same, please do not hesitate to contact the Union Office.

Yours sincerely

KEENON ENDACOTT

INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH OFFICER

Date: 19/12/2012